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To Senator Ingwersen, Representative Meyer, and Members of the Health and Human
Services Committee:
I'm Emily Troll, writing to you from South Portland, ME in support of LD 514. This 
bill is needed now more than ever as the substance abuse crisis is continuing to 
worsen in Maine. And detox can make a huge difference for folks who are struggling. 
As a community member, and former teacher, I have seen the ripple effects of 
substance abuse and how it affects our communities, not just individuals who are 
suffering. 
I'm sorry I cannot attend this hearing in person, as I have to work. I hope it still makes
a difference to hear from me in writing. I emphatically urge you to pass this bill and 
increase the reimbursement rate so that life-saving services can continue. Thank you 
for your time and care!
Sincerely, 
Emily


